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Your Ref: 
Please Contact: Lisa Graham 
Telephone:  01422 392120 
Email:  lisa.graham@calderdale.gov.uk 
Date:   
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Road Safety Training  
 
Your school is to take part in a Pedestrian Training Scheme. Your child is being offered the 
opportunity to take part in this scheme which involves training children at the roadside. The 
children will be supervised and will be wearing high visibility tops whilst being trained.  
 
The scheme will be delivered by professional road safety trainers on local roads near to school.  
In order for the training to take place, can you complete the form below giving consent for your 
child to take part. Please return the form to the school as soon as possible. Please note that 
we cannot train your child unless you return this form. 
 
Please remember that Road Safety Training is a long-term process and is preparing children for 
future safety on the road. We strongly recommend that they be supervised by an adult 
outside school hours and be accompanied by an adult whenever crossing the road. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Graham 
Road safety Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for............................................................................ (name) to take part in the 
Practical Road Safety Training Scheme. I understand that my child will be properly supervised.   

 
Does your child have any medical condition or special needs that the instructors should be 
aware of?  Yes / No* (delete as applicable)   
      

If Yes, please state...............................……………………………………………………… 
 
Signed……………………………………………………....... (Parent/Carer) 
        
Date………………… 
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